
Tennessee Valley Authority, Post Office Box 2000, Soddy Daisy, Tennessee 37384-2000

November 4, 2015

10 CFR 50.4

ATTN: Document Control Desk
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units I and 2
Renewed Facility Operating License Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79
NRC Docket Nos. 50-327 and 50-328

Subject: Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units I and 2 - License Amendment
Nos. 334 and 327, Improved Technical Specifications,
Implementation

Reference: NRC Letter to TWA, "Sequoyah Nuclear Plant, Units I and 2 - Issuance
of Amendments for the Conversion to the Improved Technical
Specifications with Beyond Scope Issues (TAC NOS. MF3128 AND
MF3129)," dated September 30, 2015. (ADAMS Accession
No. ML15238B460)

By letter dated September 30, 2015, the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) issued
Amendment Nos. 334 and 327 to Sequoyah Nuclear Plant (SQN) Renewed Operating
License Nos. DPR-77 and DPR-79, respectively (Reference). Amendment Nos. 334
and 327 approved conversion of SQN's current Technical Specifications to Improved
Technical Specifications (ITS). In this letter, the NRC requested the Tennessee Valley
Authority ('I-A) submit a letter within 14 days after complete implementation of the ITS
stating that ITS implementation is complete.

This letter constitutes TFVA's response to the above request. Implementation of the
SQN ITS was completed on October 24, 2015.

There are no regulatory commitments contained in this letter. Should you have any
questions concerning this letter, please contact Mr. Jonathan Johnson, Sequoyah Site
Licensing Manager, at (423) 843-8129.

V ce President, Sequoyah Nuclear Plant
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cc : NRC Regional Administrator - Region II
NRC Senior Resident Inspector - Seq uoyah Nuclear Plant
Director, Division of Radiological Health - Tennessee State Department of

Environment and Conservation
NRC Project Manager - Seq uoyah Nuclear Plant


